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“Together we achieve excellence in our education,
explore our special gifts, and love and follow Jesus”

25 January 2013

Dear Parents
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Thank you to the school and Parish

January
community for making us feel so welcome
at St Francis’. It was a privilege to be part
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Highlights
Thought for the week Congratulations to the children who won the
 Newham Borough Sports Hall Athletics
Competition organized by Langdon School

Sport Partnership. They came 15% out of 12
schools.

As we begin our co-headship at St Francis'
we would like to invite you reflect with us
on some of the words of St Francis.
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The children

in nursery enjoyed making
snowmen.

"Lord, grant me the strength to accept the
things I cannot change, the courage to

change the things I can, and the wisdom to
know the difference.”
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Reminders
We were very proud of the Year 6 children
who graduated at Wadham College, Oxford
after completing their assignments.
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Anthony Aka
Ayomide Awoniyi
Chiquita Kamam
Gerald Koh
Ketsina Emmrie
Olivier Jahnboushi
Theo Mentesnot
Tyler Marie

Keeping your children safe

We are now closing the Maryland Park gate at

9.00am every day to ensure your children are
safe.

Attendance and Punctuality

Please remember that school

8.55am, after 9.00am your chil
recorded as late.
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Parking

Please do not park on the zig-zag lines outside
school or close to the junction. Apart from
the congestion, other children

and parents
have an obstructed view when trying to cross
the road.
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